82-37 Kew Gardens Road, Kew Gardens, NY 11415 ps99queens.pa@gmail.com www.ps99parents.org

Look who's Running for the 2018/2019 PA Executive Board!

Nominations open now - Be there to vote at the next PA meeting May 17



MIRIAM KESSLER will have 2 children at PS 99 next year (grades 4 and K). She has served on the PA Board for 3 years as Recording Secretary, chaired the Teachers Appreciation Brunch, and is a regular volunteer at PA events. This year has been her second on the School Leadership Team. As Co-President, Miriam aims to help all parents find their unique way to support the PA's goal: to support teachers and staff to enrich our children's education.

GARY KIRTON will have two children at PS 99 next year (4th and 5th grade). He has served on the PA Board for 2 years in various positions. He helped streamline the PA's use of technology for communication and archiving. He also presides over emcee duties at World Fest. As **Treasurer**, Gary plans to keep the PA budget transparent and up-to-date, and ensure that the PA makes smart investments in our kids' education.

JEFF ZIMMER will have a 1st grader at 99 next year. This is his first year on the School Leadership Team. He has volunteered at many PA events, lending support where it's needed. As **Recording Secretary**, Jeff will maintain accurate records for the PA monthly meetings, providing precise notes to busy parents who cannot attend.

MICHELE GONZALEZ will

have a 4th grader at 99 next year. She has served 2 years as PA Co-Treasurer and has been the chair for the Scholastic Book Fair for 3 years. She has been a Learning Leader volunteer, as well as parent volunteer coordinator for PA events, often volunteering as well. Michele organized dyslexia awareness training, and plans to bring in presentations on other important topics for teachers at 99. As **Co-President**, Michele wants to keep bringing in programs that are educational and fun for our kids and raise money for the school.

LISA FU joined the Board mid-year, and has taken over managing the websites and PA-related notices. She also spearheaded the Kindness Box to keep clean, donated winter items handy for the kids. This has been her first year on the School Leadership Team. She will have a 1st grader next year. As Corresponding Secretary, Lisa plans to create concise communications to keep parents updated on the activities and events at the PA.

With your help we can do more for our school!



We want YOU!

Bring your talents and skills to next year's PA Board, and help us give back to PS 99!

ABOUT THE PA

The PS 99 Parents' Association is a volunteer-run organization whose aim is to facilitate parental participation, and provide support to teachers and staff with tools to help enrich our children's education. We serve to act as a voice for the families, and to build a sense of community among the parents and educators. The PA Executive Board is made up of, (and is elected by) parents of children currently enrolled at 99. The board also organizes events, and hosts fund raising activities to help support teachers' wishlists, items that might not be covered by the City.

QUICK FACTS

Meetings: The Board meets once a month, and hosts general meetings once a month.

PA Organizes: Picture Day, Winterfest, Prom, 6th Grade Picnic, 2nd Grade Moving Up Brunch, Teacher Appreciation, and World Fest, Bake Sales, Scholastic Book Fair

If you would like to nominate yourself or a friend to run for the 2018/2019 PA Board, please contact us! The Board election will be held on May 17th.

We need more bilingual volunteers! If you're bilingual, but can't commit to a position, we can still use your help! Contact us!

Jackie, Mayra, Ellen, Miriam, Michele, Gary and Lisa 2017/2018 PA Board